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Dear , 

Personal numbering: review of the 070 number range 

We write regarding the consultation on 070 numbers. As you are aware, we own ranges of 070 
numbers. We are planning to use these numbers more in 2018. 

We hereby confirm that we do not accept your proposal to cap termination rates at the same level 
as mobile numbers with subsequent reductions in later years. 

Yours sincerely, 

Debora Turner 
Company Secretary 


